
 

 

 

AIM HIGH,  

SHINE BRIGHT! 

Carr Junior School 
W / C  1 1 T H  O C T O B E R  2 0 2 1  

W E E K L Y   N E W S L E T T E R  

Hello! 

I wanted to say thank you so much for all of your responses to our Parent View Survey. I am so grateful to everyone who 
took the time to fill in the survey. There were so many really kind comments about what makes our school so special and I 
absolutely agree with them all! You also made some really valid points about how we could improve things. I will be review-
ing all of your comments along with the other members of the SLT after half term and we will publish our response and be 
making changes during the next half term. We hope you all have a lovely weekend. 

We are a NUT FREE school 

We have a number of children in school 

who have severe allergies to nuts and seeds. 

Please could all parents support us by not 

sending any items in pack ups which contain 

nuts and seeds, included seeded bread. We 

really appreciate your help in keeping all of 

our children safe. 

Thank you. 

 Mr Gray’s handy hints to keep our children safe 

online!  

 

This week we’ll take a look at the online multi-

player game Among Us. I can direct you to an 

article that highlights what it is, how it works and 

what you should look out for to keep children 

safe in the game. It’s a personal favourite of my 

son!  

https://www.internetmatters.org/hub/news-

blogs/is-among-us-multiplayer-game-safe-for-

children/ 

Health and Safety  

 

 Please could parents ensure that children bring a coat to 

school with them. We like the children to get as much 

outdoor play as possible 

 We still have children wearing earrings on their PE days. 

Please ensure you remove their earrings at home before 

school. 

 Younger siblings are still riding their bikes on the play-

grounds. Please ensure no children are riding their bikes 

once inside our school gates. 

3A  Lexi J 

3H Aeryn A  

3P Jacob G 

4C Jack H 

4G Reece P  

4K SJ Parker  

5H Jack D  

5M Millie C  

5T  Maisie H 

6F Tejay R-B 

6J Maddie P & Elsie B  

6MW Lily E  Merger Consultation  

On Monday, parents received a letter from Trus-

tees of South Bank MAT. It shared the details of 

an upcoming consultation period to gather the 

views of all stakeholders about a possible merger 

with South York MAT. Please ensure that you use 

the consultation to ask all of your questions or 

raise any concerns about what this might mean 

for our school.  

Individual Photos 

Over the next few weeks, we will be taking 

individual photographs of all children in 

school. Mr Bedingham (our resident photog-

rapher) will be taking some outdoor shots so 

that we can make our photos affordable for 

all families again.   

More details to follow on how you can order 

these.    



 

 

 

 

 

 

3A Phoebe S  

3H Lily S  

3H Imogen S  

3P Jack S 

3P Lucas C x2 

3P Poppy F 

3P Isabelle-Rose M 

3P Harrison C 

3P Hannah R 

3P Mary-Kate S 

3P Arthur O  

3P George M 

3P Kailum M 

4C Jack H 

4K Freddie M 

4K Dylan J  

5M Henry T  

5M Riley R  

6J Yumi H  

6J Elsie B  

6J Maddie P 

6MW Ruari M 

6MW Eleanor T 

6MW Jess B 



 


